
 

 
August 31, 2023 

 

VFC End-of-Season Flu Survey 2023 
 

Dear VFC Provider: 
 
Following the distribution of the End-of-Season Flu Reports sent out in August, the VFC Program is 
eager to get your feedback on materials and tools we sent out during the past flu season. Please 
take 5 minutes to respond to this survey by September 15, 2023:  
 

https://forms.office.com/g/eNYbuwBPCB   
 
We prefer that one VFC staff representative from your office complete the survey. Your 
information will be valued. Thank you for all that you do to protect your patients against influenza 
disease!  
 
 

Thank you, 

 

https://forms.office.com/g/eNYbuwBPCB
mailto:MyVFCvaccines@cdph.ca.gov
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Vaccines for Children (VFC) Program 

850 Marina Bay Parkway 

Richmond, CA 94804 

Phone: 877-2GET-VFC (877-243-8832) 

Fax: 877-FAXX-VFC (877-329-9832) 

Email: MyVFCVaccines@cdph.ca.gov 
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CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE WARNING: This transmission may contain confidential and proprietary information intended only for the use of the individual or 
entity to which it is addressed and may contain information that is privileged, confidential and exempt from disclosure under applicable law. If you have 
received this transmission in error, any disclosure, copying, distribution, downloading, uploading or the taking of any action in reliance on the contents of this 
information is strictly prohibited, and you are requested to immediately notify the above sender. 

 

mailto:MyVFCVaccines@cdph.ca.gov
http://www.eziz.org/

